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Dear Mr Farrant,

With reference to the above application, giving HS2 use of Robert Street and Stanhope Street for 150 - 200
lorries per day to access Hampstead Road.

My main reasons for objecting to the proposal are as follows:

- The Regents Park estate has a large proportion of families with young primary school age children.
- Stanhope Street runs straight past Netley School.

- There is a high proportion of elderly people with limited mobility.

- The detrimental affect on people with lung complaints, ie. CO
PD, asthma, bronchitis etc.

1, personally, have had to double my intake of medication, just to alleviate the increased dust caused by the
building of replacement homes.

As for HS2's premise that this is the easiest and cheapest option, 1 would suggest that the cost to peoples
health, and safety, is much costlier. 150 - 200 lorries a day is an accident waiting to happen.

Yours sincerely



